From: Faulkner, Stephen

To: Norfolk Boreas

Cc: Shaw, John R

Subject: Third Round Questions
Date: 26 March 2020 11:34:40
Importance: High

FAO Examination Authority (ExA)

Further to the publication of the above Third Round Written Question, | can confirm that Norfolk
County Council will not be able to respond by deadline 7 (31 March 2020) given the restrictions
and resources implications arising from the COVID-19 outbreak.

As such the County Council would like to:

a. Request an extension of time to the current third round of questions from 31 March 2020
to the end of April 2020; and

b. Urge the ExA to extend the Examination period by at least three months to allow all
parties extra time / flexibility in responding to any further questions from the ExA and
resolving any outstanding matters. This extra time is needed given the current resource
uncertainties for Local Authorities caused by the COVID-19 outbreak.

| look forward to hearing from you in due course.

In the meantime if you have any queries please call or email me.
Kind regards

Stephen

Stephen Faulkner MRTPI

Principal Planner

Community and Environmental Services

Telephone: 01603 222752

The Strategic Planning Team is working remotely in response to COVID-19 health
advice. The team will be available by phone, email and Teams.

Please leave a voicemail if we are unable to answer your call and a member of the team
will get back to you.
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